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December 11, 1995

SERVICE BULLETIN NO. 42

1000 HL

The purpose of this bulletin is to advise that our 1000 Hub has become
obsolete and is no longer available.

If Service or Production requirements develop for the 1000 Hub, we suggest
the use of our 1020 Hub.

Because of a difference in drum pilots, (1000 Hub has 9.44 drum pilot/1020
Hub has 8.53 drum pilot), when our 1020 Hub is used as a service
replacement the entire assembly must be replaced.

Should you have any questions regarding the above please contact our
Engineering or Sales Department.



